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Canceled:  DIY Fireworks at the Port 

The Port of Klickitat has made the difficult decision to cancel the Do-it-Yourself Fireworks event at the 
Bingen Point this year due to the active fire in the region.  The Port in consultation with local fire 
departments has determined there is insufficient coverage to provide a safe environment at the Port for the 
event as planned. The Port can not host this event without the assistance and cooperation of the cities of 
Bingen and White Salmon, the Klickitat County Sheriff’s Office, Fire District 13, and many other 
volunteers.  Thank you for keeping our communities safe.  We encourage our local Washington 
communities to use caution and be considerate of local firefighters as they protect our neighborhoods.   
 


